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Cancelled Mobility at School of Medicine of the University of Cádiz for the 

Academic Year 2021/2022 

 

Dear students, 
 

It is hopeful and we are glad to see that, despite the difficult times we are going 

through, many of our students are still motivated to take up our fruitful European 
Erasmus mobility Program. 

 
It is evident that the current situation, in Spain, in relation to COVID, does not allow us 
to speak of a 100% controlled situation. Day after day new news of "sprouts" appear. 
Given this situation, the Government of the Junta de Andalucía, has ordered the 

suspension of practices by professionals or foreign students in the Andalusian 
Public Health System. This order will be kept until new order from the health 

authorities. 
 
That does not allow us to guarantee short or medium term plans. From the Faculty of 
Medicine of Cádiz we are not in favor of offering provisional plans that are constantly 

under the threat of being canceled or modified depending on the development, day by 
day, of this situation. 

 
Under these circumstances, I must inform you that In order to be able to contribute to 
a reduction in the appearance of sprouts of SARS CoV-2 in the best possible way, the 
School of Medicine of Cadiz has decided to suspend all international mobility 
during the entire 2021-2022 academic year. 

 
For this reason, all Learning Agreements that have already been signed are 
canceled. 

 
Our International Relations Office is preparing an official document to inform to all 

partners. 
 
These are difficult times when we have to make painful decisions. 

I hope that for the 22-23 course we can return to normality. 

Best wishes to all of you. 

Cádiz- March-2021 


